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Tēnā Koutou, 

Wow, can you believe it's that time of the year already? As we wrap up the last days of school for 2023, I can't help 
but reflect on all the incredible moments we've shared together. This year has been a rollercoaster of fun, laughter, 
and, of course, learning. And let's not forget the exciting growth of our School with the opening of our new senior 
campus at the beginning of Term 4! 

First things first, let's talk about Mistletoe Mania – what a blast! Our end-of-year celebration was a hit, thanks to the 
amazing tamariki, supportive whānau, and our fantastic staff who made it all happen. The energy and excitement 
were off the charts, and it truly showcased the spirit of our school. A special thank you goes out to the incredible band 
Mintah, whose amazing performance set the atmosphere aglow and added a musical magic that resonated with 
everyone on the night. Your contribution was instrumental in making Mistletoe Mania an unforgettable event! Also a 
very special mention to the incredible Bailee Greer who has been the driving force behind this wonderful event …. 
Thank you Bailee!! 

I want to take a moment to express my gratitude. Thank you to you, our wonderful Whenuapai whānau, for your 
continued support and partnership in your tamariki’s education. Your involvement makes all the difference. 

To our amazing tamariki – you are the true champions! Whether you tackled a challenging problem in class, wowed 
everyone with your inquiry project, joined in at a sporting event, picked up a musical instrument, or simply brought 
your incredible personality to the classroom, every one of you has left a lasting impression on this unforgettable year.  

The friendships you've built, the connections you've strengthened, and the genuine sense of belonging fostered within 
our school community throughout 2023 are genuinely heartwarming. 

And a special shoutout to our graduating Year 8 students – you're moving on to new adventures, and we couldn't be 
prouder. Thank you for sharing a small part of your life with Whenuapai School. The next step might seem daunting, 
but you're ready. As you look to your future, use the skills and knowledge gained from your past to help navigate your 
footsteps. If you look on every opportunity as a chance to learn and grow, there is no limit to the distance you can 
travel. Please don't forget to visit us and share your success stories!  

Finally, a heartfelt thank you extends to our dedicated and hardworking staff at Whenuapai School, whose unwavering 
commitment has been the driving force behind the success and warmth that defined this unforgettable year. Your 
passion for education, tireless efforts, and genuine care have created an environment where our amazing tamariki 
flourished. 

As we head into the holiday break, I hope you all get some well-deserved rest and quality time with loved ones. 
Recharge those batteries because we've got even more excitement and learning in store for 2024. 

Just a heads up, during the holiday period, our school grounds will be closed at different times due to maintenance 
being carried out in various locations. We apologise for the inconvenience, but we need to ensure the necessary 
health and safety measures are in place. 

Thank you for being an incredible part of our Whenuapai family. Here's to a relaxing break, a joyful holiday season, 
and an even more amazing year ahead! 

Ngā mihi nui,  
Adam Cels 
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School Donation - Term 4 Winners 
A massive thank you to everyone who paid or contributed to their school 
donation this year. Without whānau donations, many aspects of school 
life, are simply not affordable. 

Donations, if received, are used to fund things such as: 
• Additional teachers, relief teachers & teacher aides above our 

Ministry of Education allocation 
• Extra teaching and learning resources - such as, reading resources, 

mathematics equipment, and ICT equipment  
• Subsidised trips and student activities 
• Library books 
• Maintenance of our bike fleet and bike track 

As a way of saying thank you, we have just completed out Term 4 prize 
draws and the lucky winners are: 

• Win your child’s donation back – Coban Hosking 

• Prize draw for $100 grocery voucher – Rocco Tupu 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

Dates for your diary …. 

Wednesday – 20 December 2023 
Last Day Term 4 - 12.40pm finish 

2024 Start Dates 

Friday – 2 February 2024 
Meet the Teacher Interviews 

Tuesday – 6 February 2024 
Waitangi Day 

Wednesday – 7 February 2024 
First Day of Term 1 2024 
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